
 

 

17th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a small ‘Musical Soiree’ on Thursday 10th April at 6.00pm.  
This is a celebration of those students who have worked particularly hard on a musical 
instrument this year, and is a chance for them to perform to a smaller audience. 
 
The students may have been having lessons in school, done very well out of school, or 
alternatively, even worked independently and taught themselves. There may also be small 
groups, particularly those who have lessons in groups. 
 
We would like it to be a relaxed evening, where there isn’t too much pressure on students – 
for some, it will be the first time they have performed in public. For that reason, we would 
appreciate each student bringing no more than three ‘supporters’. However, this is not 
obligatory – simply perhaps a guideline. Furthermore, in order for it to be a little more relaxed, 
we’d like to invite the students to wear their own clothes. We would suggest smart/casual. 
 
The evening will hopefully take no longer than an hour. There won’t be a charge for entry, 
but if you would like to contribute donations will be able to be made via Parent Pay, all 
proceeds will go to the Music department. 
 
If you are happy for your son/daughter to perform, please can you complete the slip below, 
and return it to Mr Harvey in the Music department. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

A. Harvey 

Mr A Harvey 
Teacher of Music 
________________________________________________________________________ 

Musical Soiree – Thursday, 10th April 2025 
 
Student name: _____________________________________  Form: _____________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the concert.  
 
I will organise getting them there and back home at the end of the concert (approximately 
7.00pm). 
 
Signed: _____________________________  Date: ____________________ 


